
at Saint Luke's

WHAT 'S HAPPENING IN JULY

YOUTH

Monday, July 9th - 20th: Music & Arts at Saint Luke’s 
hosts the University of Montevallo Kodály Institute ,  
welcoming 25+ Birmingham regional music teachers 
for Certification, Music Education and Teacher 
Training. Daily courses 8am to 5pm include 
participation of The Saint Luke’s Day School. 

The Kodály Method is among the most admired 
training systems for Music used today, particularly 
for singing, ear training, musicianship reading and 
writing of music skills and sequenced learning. In 
2016 this method was inscribed as a UNESCO 
Intangible Cultural Heritage. This is the only Kodály 
Certification program in Alabama and among those 
few in the Southeast. 

Closing Concert & Skills Demonstration, Friday, July 
20 at 2 pm in Graham Hall, open to the public. 

Friday, July 20th at 6:00 pm: Youth Service at 
Firehouse Shelter.  Youth will be finished by 9:00 pm. 

*For a full schedule of Worship times and 
Mid-week offerings, 

visit saint-lukes.com/worshiptimes. 

CHILDREN

Tuesday, July 10th from 4 pm to 5 pm: It's HOT.  Come 
have a popsicle and play with buddies on the 
playground! 

SAINT LUKE'S DAY SCHOOL

SLDS Summer Camp dates are July 9-12, 16-19, 23- 
16.  Cost is $125 per session.  Includes ages 8 weeks to 
second grade. To register contact Kristen Murphree, 
kmurphree@saint-lukes.com.

PARISH WIDE EVENT

Wednesday, July 11th at 7:00 am: Would you like to 
discover an ancient way to walk with God?  Join us for a 
soul-stirring experience  with the outdoor Labyrinth 
and Celtic Morning Prayer . You will be refreshed and 
off to start your day by 7:45am. Contact The Rev. Mary 
Bea Sullivan with any questions! 

Friday, July 20th at 6:30 pm: Saint Luke's Family Night 
in the Pavilion. Join us for ice cream and a movie (Peter 
Rabbit!).  In the event of rain, we will move to Graham 
Hall. 

SENIOR ADULTS

Thursday, July 19th at 6:30 pm: Popsicles and Pray in 
the Pavilion.  Join us for a refreshing popsicle and 
Compline.     

MUSIC & ARTS

FINANCE

Do not forget! If you are making a stock gift, please 
contact the finance department. We need who is giving 
the gift, number of shares, name of the stock, and broker.  
 Direct information to finance@saint-lukes.com. 

Expect Second Quarter Statements in the mail mid-July.   


